
5. SUMMER RECREATION PROGRAMMES AND EVENTS 1999/2000

The Community Recreation Advisers, Burwood and Pegasus, reported on
recreation programmes delivered by the Leisure Unit over the summer period
(November 1999 to April 2000).  The Board received the information and thanked
recreation staff, in particular the two Community Recreation Advisers, for the
management and co-ordination of the successful summer events programme.
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